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I am writing in SUPPORT of HB 3826.  Trucking if essential Oregon and our 

communities and it is our responsibility to help promote these careers.  These 

careers are a livable wage but yet, are experiencing a shortage. As a daughter to a 

retired trucker, I fully support this bill, and I urge you to vote YES.  


